
ITEM 3 

MAN~GER'S REPORT NO. 25 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr· 20/ 76 

Re: LETTER FROM THE OUTDOOR RECREATION COUNCIL OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 
THAT APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 12, 1976 MEETING OF 
COUNCIL (ITEM 6i) 
TRAILS 

Appearing on last week's a~enda was a letter from Mr. Alan Carter, 
Co-ordinator for the Outdoor Recreation Council of British Columbia, 
regarding the Association's brtef entitled "A Trails and Access Programme 
for B.C." The agenda contained a notation that a report would be 
submitted on April 20th. Because this matter has to be considered by the 
Parks and Recreation Commission, it will not be possible to have a 
report for Council until May 3rd. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the Outdoor Recreation Council of British Columbia. be 
advised that their request for an endorsement on trails·-will 
be considered by the Parks and Recreation Commission on 
April 27th and by the Municipal Council on May 3rd, 1976. 

* * * * 
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